
 

 
Sent: Wednesday, 15 October 2008 9:08 PM 
 
Subject: City Rail Fares 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
This is unfair to raise the train fares to such an extent. On one hand people are promoted to use public 
transport and on the other hand if the fares are increased 25% over aperiod of time, is an injustice to 
daily commuters. As well more discount schemes should be implemented with a higher rate for 
monthly, qaurterly pass to encourage people. 
  
However looking at the policy now this is ridiculous and completely unfair. 
  
 


